
PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 

 
The Waterville Valley Board of Selectmen 

will hold a public hearing on the  
Municipal Budget for Fiscal Year 2017. 

 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 8th, 2017 

At 6:00PM 
 

In the 
 

MULTIPURPOSE ROOM 
RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 
Copies of the Proposed Budget are available at 

Town Hall and the WV Post Office. 
 

 
 
 
Posted On _____________ By ______________ 


